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I think this could really harm the people that have gone to school to keep up their 

credentials.  I also believe that the patients could be at risk of injury or infection. If an 

assistant doesn't understand how important it is to disinfect a work area, to keep 

themselves and the patients out of harm, that could be dangerous. I believe that 

some CDAs would loose their job if the office could pay someone else a cheaper 

wage to do the same duties.  I love my job and I would hate to loose it because this is 

passed.  


